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Mr. Larson,
Attached is an updated adequacy letter for TR-2 at the Larson Pit, M-2007-012.
The first letter had the wrong decision date for the TR.  The correct decision date is Sept 17, 2020.

Brock

-- 
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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September 4, 2020 

 

Gregory Larson 

14977 Co. Rd. 97 

Haxtun, CO  80731 

 

RE: Larson Pit, Permit File No. M-2007-012 

Technical Revision 2 (TR-2) 

Adequacy Letter #1 
 

Dear Mr. Larson: 

 
On August 18, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Technical Revision 

Application package for the Larson Pit, File No. M-2007-012.  A review of the information received 

determined that the following item needs to be addressed before the Division can approve your 

application. 

 

1. The map submitted with the application shows that the area to be removed from the permit is in the 

shape of a semi-circle or an arc.  This feature can be difficult to mark in the field.  The Division 

suggests that the 3.5 acres to be removed be in a squared format for easier identification on the 

ground.  The south side of Area 2 is approximately 850 feet wide.  If you remove the southernmost 

180 feet of Area 2 this will equal 3.5 acres (850’x180’=153,000ft2 or 3.5124 acres).  Please submit an 

updated map showing the 3.5 acres section to be removed in a squared format for easy field marking. 

 

An updated reclamation cost estimate has been enclosed you to review.   

 

The decision date for TR-2 is September 17, 2020.  Please be advised that if you are unable to satisfactorily 

address any concerns identified in this review before the decision date, it will be your responsibility to 

request an extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues that have not been adequately 

addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the Division may deny 

this Technical Revision. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

Enclosure: 2020 Reclamation Cost Estimate 

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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